
1/3033135/2021 

Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 


Department of Telecommunications 

(Access Services Wing) 


San.char Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road, 

New Deihi - 110001 


No.16-10/2018-AS-IU/Short Codes/297 f1\.,f3 Dated Oh October,2021 

To, 
General Manager (S&T), 
Northern Railway, 
Headquarter Office, 
Baroda House, New Delhi. 

Sub:- Surrender of Short Code-155210 working as Vigilance Helpline, 
Northern Railway. 

This is in reference to the letter No.5J2-SIG/Genl.Exchange/Pt.VII dated 
. 24.09.2021 in wherein Northern Railway, Headquarter Office, Baroda House, New 

Delhi has decided to close the Vigilance Helpline No.155210 as the services ofthis line 
has been discontinued vide Railway Board. 

2. In this regard, it is stated that Short Code mentioned above is withdrawn from 
N01thern Railway with immediate effect. 

S\~~\~\~'V\ 
(Sanchitl\~nar\;';;i':'g) 

A'fiG(AS-UI) . 

Copy to: 

1. Secretary, TRAI. 
2. CMD MTNL/ CMD BSNL. 
3. All Access Service Providers. 
5. A copy for upload on DoT website. 


